
Week Commencing 24th June 2024 
 
A massive, massive thank you to the SSFA for organising and running another fantastic Summer 
Fayre. We know how hard you work to ensure it happens and runs smoothly.  It really was a 
wonderful day, enjoyed by everyone and you even ordered the sunshine! Thank you to everyone 
that attended on Saturday and to all of you that gave up your time to help out. A grand total will 
be announced shortly. 
 
KS1 Sports Day: We have checked the weather forecast and the sports day will be going ahead as 
planned. We will adapt for the heat, which thankfully will not be hitting its highest point until after we are 
finished. We will be remaining in the shade as much as possible and adding in lots of water breaks and 
rests. Please apply sun cream and provide a hat.  
 
Year 6 Leavers Picnic:  Come along to the School field after school on Friday 12th July, to join a 
celebration of Year 6 before they head off to their new schools.  Bring along a picnic and your own 
refreshments, and some money for the ice-cream van.  There will be music, an inflatable* and lots of 
fun!  The whole school and their families are invited.  Keep your fingers crossed for sunshine!     
*Children must be supervised by their parent/ carer." 
 
Forest School: Class Three and Four will be attending Forest School this week. 
 
Breakfast and After School Club:  Please make sure you book your child into the sessions in advance. 
These are both staffed and catered for by expected attendance. We can't guarantee you a space should 
your child just arrive on the day. This can be done online (bookings close at midnight the day before) or 
by calling the office on the day the after-school club is required.  
 
Volunteers: We are always looking for volunteers to listen to the children read amongst other things. If 
you have a time you could offer us weekly, please contact the office. 
 
Wednesday PE: Please could all children come to school in their PE kit and their indoor school shoes 
and bring their trainers or use their outside shoes for their PE lesson.  
 
Stapleford Primary School Lottery: Thank you for continuing to buy tickets. Spread the word - anyone 
can play - Tickets cost £1 and 40p from every ticket sale comes directly to the school. Click on the link to 
buy tickets https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/stapleford-church-of-england-va-primary-
school 

 

Support Stapleford Primary School on Your 
School Lottery 

Stapleford Primary School is offering you the 
chance to win £25,000 and help raise much 
needed funds. 

www.yourschoollottery.co.uk 

 
Dates for the Diary 
24th June - Ultimate Frisbee event 
25th June - KS2 District Athletics 
26th June - KS1 Sports Day 
28th June - INSET Day 
8th July - KS2 Performance 
10th July - iRock Concert 
11th July - Transition Day 
12th July - Year 6 Leavers Picnic 
17th July - Leavers Service in Church 
19th July - Last Day of Term - 2pm finish 
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